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17/02/2025  02:59:012025/0405/P OBJ David Mak No reason or explanation is given as to how the proposal would achieve its asserted "positive contribution" to 

the conservation area, rather the extension is clearly negative as it is completely incongruous to the existing 

pattern of development in this conservation and heritage area. The extension into an already small garden 

area will also result in light pollution to neighbouring residents and a building being visible, where such 

development would not normally be expected. We respectfully object to this proposed extension.
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